
 
 

 
TOWN OF AJAX 

65 Harwood Avenue South 
Ajax ON L1S 3S9 

www.ajax.ca 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Sandra Kitchen 
Deputy Clerk-Council Services 
Legislative Services Department 
The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 
skitchen@kingsville.ca  
 
DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
 
 
January 27, 2021 
 
 
RE: Letter of Support for Small Businesses 
 
Thank you for your correspondence to the Town of Ajax dated December 21, 2020, regarding the 
above noted matter. Please be advised that a copy of your correspondence was presented to and 
endorsed by the Council of the Town of Ajax at its meeting held on January 25, 2021. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alexander Harras 
Manager, Legislative Services/Deputy Clerk 
905-619-2529 ext. 3342 
alexander.harras@ajax.ca 
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